
The Hong Kong Girl Guides Association 

Latest Arrangements on 

Face-to-face Meeting, Training & Activities 

(updated on 29.10.2020) 

 

The Headquarters, Division, District and Regional and District Associations, would 

consider to resume the face-to-face meeting and training activity under safe 

conditions*.  Members present must follow the preventive instructions as follows: 

 

1. Wear surgical mask in all area 

2. Designate a person to take temperature screening for all meeting, training & 

activity 

3. Reserve adequate space for face-to-face meeting, training & activity 

4. Member should not attend face-to-face meeting, training & activity under the 

following circumstances: 

a. fever;  

b. feeling unwell; 

c. visited Mainland China in past 14 days before the event; 

d. had contact with confirmed cases of novel coronavirus infection in past 14 

days; 

e. undergoing 14-day medical surveillance after returning to Hong Kong; or 

f. undergoing 14-day medical surveillance after returning from the countries 

with quarantine restrictions imposed by the HKSAR Government. 

5. Reduce social contact such as shake hands or chit chat. 

6. Face-to-face meeting, training & activity to be conducted on a half-day basis in 

order to reduce the risk of infection.  No food and drinks for any occasion.  

 

Latest arrangements of the unit meeting, training and activities of will be reviewed 

and resumed gradually in accordance with the government’s anti-epidemic measures. 

Please stay tuned with our website and facebook page for further announcement. 

 

* Must abide by the group gathering regulation 

 

 


